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July 24, 2019 

 

Mary Ann Sink 

Mary Ann Sink Trust 

597 Ravenwood Ln.  

Grand Junction, CO 81507 

 

Re: Ducray Pit #2, File No. M-2019-035, 110c Construction Limited Impact Permit 

Application, Receipt of Comment/Objection 

 

Dear Mrs. Sink, 

 

On July 16, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your comment 
regarding the Ducray Pit #2. Your comment was forwarded to the applicant on July 24, 2019. Any 
jurisdictional items not previously identified in the Division’s incompleteness letter (June 19, 2019) 
will be addressed in Adequacy Review #1. 

Please note that although your letter does not explicitly state that you object, all comments in 
opposition should be treated as such. The comment submitted on July 16, 2019 however does not 
meet the requirements of Rule 1.7.1(2)(c) as it lacks a phone number. Please provide the Division 
with the required information in order for the comment to be processed as an objection. Note that 
being an objector means that you are in opposition to the Applicant obtaining a permit and therefore 
being able to be complete reclamation as required by the Mined Land Reclamation Board. 

If you wish for your objection to be treated as a general comment rather than an objection you must 
notify the Division in writing.  

Please also be advised that all correspondence on this matter shall be made in writing through the 
Division’s Denver office to be formally a part of the decision record. 

If you require any additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203, by phone 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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